
 
 
December 11, 2024 
 
Town of Mulga 
505 Mulga Loop Road 
Mulga, AL 35118 
 
Re: MULGA WATER SYSTEM DWSRF IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 
  CONTRACT NO. MU24 105 
   DWSRF PROJECT NO. FS010249-02   
 
All Contractors shall acknowledge receipt of Addendum No. 1 for above referenced job by signing 
and returning this statement by Email: tthomas@uecllc.com or Fax to (205) 951-3839. 
 
 
Contractor:              
 
Received by:              
 
Date:               
  

mailto:tthomas@uecllc.com


 
December 11, 2024 
 
Town of Mulga 
505 Mulga Loop Road 
Mulga, AL 35118 
 
Re: MULGA WATER SYSTEM DWSRF IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 
  CONTRACT NO. MU 24 105 
  DWSRF PROJECT NO. FS010249-02 
 
ADDENDUM NO.1 
 
The changes, modifications and/or additions covered by and set forth in this Addendum No. 1 shall become 
part of and be incorporated in the Specifications, Contract Documents and Bid Documents for the above 
referenced project. 
 
CLARIFICATION  
 
The Bid date for the Town of Mulga, Alabama, Mulga Water System DWSRF Improvements Project has 
been rescheduled for December 30, 2024, at 2:00 P.M. Bids will be opened at the Mulga Town Hall at 505 
Mulga Loop Road, Mulga, AL 35118. 
  
 
This Addendum No. 1 shall be made a part of your set of Construction Contract Documents and 
Specifications. Acknowledgment of receipt of Addendum No. 1 shall be noted in Section 00410 – Bid Form of 
this contract. 
 
 
UTILITY ENGINEERING CONSULTANTS, LLC  
 
 
 
Roderick A. Hawkins 
 
RAH/rt 
 


